Get busy-get active in 2004

Sign up for the activities on these pages

Auto insurance rates unfair and unaffordable

The following is a letter to Premier Dalton McGuinty filed with The New Tanner for publication.

Dear Mr. McGuinty

Thank you for responding to my previous email regarding automobile insurance for my son. My son is a 20 year old with driver's education, an Ontario G licence and a clean driving record As of right now, I still have not been able to obtain affordable insurance for him. I also have received no communication from the Honorable Greg Sorbara regarding this issue.



Your letter to me dated August 4, indicated that you were forwarding my concerns to him.

As I stated before it is criminal to treat our youth and young adults as guilty until proven innocent, as seems to be the case in trying to obtain auto insurance. It is no wonder there are people driving the roads in this country without insurance. We have made it illegal to

drive without insurance so why is it also not mandated that it also be made economical enough for people to be able to afford to purchase it.

People are being forced to cheat and drive illegally, and that is wrong. As I already said I still have no affordable means to insure my son so he can commute to college in September.

Another situation has also occurred again regarding auto insurance. My other son has recently been asked to be ready to help out his grandparents by driving them to their doctor's appointments and other various outings. But it seems that he also cannot be insured on their policy or any other policy economically. He has his Ontario G 2 driver's licence, also with his driver education certificate. His grandmother cannot drive because of health reasons and his grandfather needs some assistance also because of his health. Their appointments are often separate. They have tried to put him on as an occasional driver to help them out and all of these companies want at least \$2000 for six months. This is a total rip off - and that

It is the responsibility of the governments to put some controls on these rip off artists (insurance companies). Remember, they would not be able to do what they are doing if it was not illegal to

quite simply is what it is.

drive without insurance. I am, however, not even suggesting that we should let people drive without some kind of insurance, but this is way out of hand.

I think it is time to act on this matter now and stop passing the buck like Mr. Chudleigh (of the Ontario Conservatives, and our MPP) did in his condescending response to my initial letter. The Conservatives had ten years to fix this and did not. Every one should and must get together and fix this mess. It is not funny any more. We need action on this matter

Anxiously awaiting an affordable solution,

> Keith Poullos, RR 1 Limehouse, ON.

Contact us by email thenewtanner@on.aibn.com



In a safe, affordable and friendly facility. We are Greyden Farms, in Hillsburg. Indoor arena, we teach 12 months a year. Certified coaches, fully insured, licensed and site accredited with A.R.E. We teach beginner to advance with C.E. pursue Level One and Two coaching staff. Adult Only and Mom's and Tot's lessons also available (4 yrs or older) Try us you will love us - Your first lesson is always free. Fall Lessons, all levels, now starting (519) 833-2591

Supports per bag cost

To the Editor,

Hopefully within the next month or so, Halton Region's planning and public works committee will orchestrate a full-fledged review — as it promised — of the environmentally-proactive option of having pay-per-bag garbage collection instead of the property assessment method currently in place.

Like utility usage, energy and sewage costs, waste disposal costs should be directly related to the actual usage and not to the current property assessment costing method.

In my opinion, it appears that fairness was waived to allow for expediency and, to a degree, as a knee-jerk reaction to support for growing costs of garbage.

It's clear that all of us must

reduce waste and to do this, each of us must accept financial responsibility for the results of our waste management practices.

Given a simple choice, I'm sure the Region will listen to public reason and authorize a quick migration back to fairness by having each of us pay for the waste we place out front for pick-up.

I urge readers to call their councillors and to make sure that they understand the urgent need for improvement of our waste management practices.

The best way to make this happen is by having a payper-bag waste disposal system in place — sooner than later.

Bob Beyette Campbellville

JOIN GIRLS HOCKEY Serving the communities of Acton,

Georgetown, and Milton.

Go online and register - twistersgirlshockey.com

DEADLINE SEPT. 15. 2004 Fee \$300.00

A HOCKEY EXPERIENCE FOR ALL AGES Youth and Senior Recreational Women's Division

Important Rep Team Tryouts see website.

Contact 519-853-4694 info@twistersgirlshockey.com

Seven dead birds...

continued from page 8

Nosal, Medical Officer of Health for the Halton Region Health Department.

· Wear light-coloured loose fitting clothing, made of densely woven material including long sleeves, pants, socks, and a hat.

· Use a mosquito repellent approved by Canada's Pest Management Regulatory Agency.

· Ensure window and door

screens are in good condition.

Mosquitoes breed in stagnant water. To reduce mosquito breeding sites around your home:

· Drain any areas of standing water.

· Change the water in birdbaths and empty rain-barrels weekly.

· Remove old tires and turn over pails, toys, and

· Keep eaves troughs clear

Acton NON-SMOKING! Curling Club

YOU ARE INVITED TO

OPEN HOUSE!

Enjoy free curling every night from 7:00-9:00 pm from October 12-15, 2004

Instruction and equipment provided

* Registrations due by Oct. 16th * Leagues start w/o Oct. 18th!



BRING A FRIEND!

or leave a message at

For further information,

call Lori @ (519) 856-4033 or Liz @ (905) 877-9890 the Club @ (519) 853-0110

General Rates (excluding tax)

\$242.00

\$165.00

\$429.00

\$ 55.00

\$135.00

Mens/Ladies

Ladies Night

Seniors/students

Couples

Kids

2222

The

Dance Inn

SCHOOL OF DANCE 12 Wallace St. Acton

(519)853-8628

www.the-dance-inn.com

Email: info@the-dance-inn.com

TAP, JAZZ, BALLET, ACROBATICS, HIP HOP, MUSICAL THEATRE

STILL ACCEPTING REGISTRATIONS for the 2004\2005 season Classes begin September 13th

*Sprung dance floors * Mirrors & barres * Changeroom · Waiting area

Artistic Directors Sheila Crang & Lynda Yurkin CDTA & RAD Affilitated